
Ella Elman 
 

Dear DOE,

As you might have heard, we are having a bit of a crisis with the resident orcas. Why not help them
out by banning scrubbers and having the cruise ship industry switch to a cleaner form of fuel? Do
they really need to be using heavy fuel oil in this day and age? Surely there are better alternatives.

More importantly, if they are using fuel oil, why do they get to dump the toxic wastewater into the
Sound? We don't have enough problems already?

This is a no-brainer. Please pass amendment #2 to ban scrubbers and remove this pollution from the
Puget Sound.

Thank you,
Ella Elman


